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Telephone: 01323 730255 

Email: office@sjm.academy 

Whole School 

Reminder: 
 

NO NUTS 

are to be brought in to school. 

Thank you. 

Upcoming Whole School Dates 

October Friday 25th : Last day of term 

November Monday 4th : INSET DAY 
  Tuesday 5th : First day of term 
   Tuesday 5th : Parent’s Consultation 3.30-6pm  
  Thursday 7th : Parent’s Consultation 3.30-6pm 
  Tuesday 12th : Friends AGM 
  Friday 15th : Mufti Day - Tombola Donations  
  Monday 25th : Pantomime Performance 
  Saturday 30th : Christmas Fayre inc. Elfridges  

December  Tuesday 17th : Reception Christmas Sing 9AM &2.30PM  
  Wednesday 18th : Nativity Year 1 & 2 at 2.30PM 
  Thursday 19th : Nativity Year 1 & 2 at 9.15AM 
   Friday 20th :  Christmas Church Service (PM) 
    and Last day of term 2  

End of Term News 

It has been a great end to the term, and we have spent some time sharing all the things we are grateful for. 
 
As part of this Celebration worship, I shared the following e-mail we received from a member of the public who 
met the children in Year 5 & 6 who were on the London trip this Wednesday: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It was lovely to share this acknowledgement with the children and staff.  

Much goes on behind the scenes to make things happen and give children valuable experiences. 

 
The parent volunteers had a huge part to play in this as well and we really are grateful.   

 

“ Hi - I was travelling home from work on Tuesday afternoon and boarded a train travelling 
between Haywards Heath and Eastbourne containing what I believe to be some of your 
students returning from a trip. 

At first, when I saw the age and number of students on the carriage; I was filled with dread, 
however, I ended up being so impressed with the behaviour and polite manner of the students 
that I simply had to send this email. 

Furthermore, it was so refreshing to see them engaging with each other and playing card 
games as opposed to sitting on phones. The teachers on this trip were so engaged and I was 
impressed with how regularly they checked the carriages.  
 

If these were your students, please can you pass along my compliments to the teachers." 



We are delighted that our school has been awarded East 

Sussex Healthy School Status. 

This is in recognition of the priority our school places on the 

health and wellbeing of the whole school community and a 

commitment to continuous improvement in: 

•       PSHE Education 
•       Healthy Eating 
•       Physical Activity and 
•       Social Emotional and Mental Health 
 

 

Thank you to Mrs. Pillar and Mrs. Foster for all their hard work in securing our Healthy Schools Award! 

Reward System  

We hope to launch our improved rewards system after half term. This will allow parents to see the rewards their 
child/children get on this on both their Arbor app and as an e-mail to begin with and after term 2- it will be on the 
App only.  More to follow after our Inset day on the 4th of November.   

On the Inset day we will also be continuing our work on the school vision and values. 
 

The feedback from the children and staff so far suggests that this is an area for development.  A senior leader 
from St Catherine’s College and members of DCAT are helping us shape this at this stage. 
I hope to share our work with you at and leaders of St John’s church so that we can have everyone's input.  

 

 

Thank you to those that have responded so far.  It really does not take 
long and your positive comments are really used to motivate us and our 
work. Suggestions and areas for development are also welcome so that 
we can continue to improve.  

There is still time to have your say by following this link: 

St John's Meads Parent View Survey - October 2024  

Closing Wednesday the 6th November 2024. 

 

Open mornings  
 

We welcomed about 35 families this week and they were really impressed by all that they saw. Some children did 
not want to leave. 

The children were a real credit to the school, they happily chatted to the adults and visiting children, showed off 
their work, provided great answers when asked questions and were great ambassadors for our school. 
Thank you also to The Friends who had set up a little refreshment stall and welcomed every family in as they 
arrived. It really was such a great team effort. 

Have a lovely half term break everyone and we will see you in term 2. 
By the look of the calendar, it is full of lovely activities and events that I am looking forward to enjoying with the 
children, and hope you are too! 

Mrs Byroo 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=kn1RkxfBX0W6z2BEZFHCnfdvc4BQbCZJsXa40ICsY_FUNU5DTE5PVk9BR0I1NTBGNDhWUUNHR0FPWi4u&route=shorturl


Year 3 have been writing their very own Roald Dahl 
inspired stories after looking at ‘Fantastic Mr. Fox’. 

Lots of animals getting up to mischief and taking on 
the humans! 

We have also said our goodbyes to the lovely Grace 
as she sets off on a new adventure. We wish her all 
the luck in the world. She shall be missed!    







Suitable for Reception - Year 4.  

Please book your child's place using this link 

https://allsaintseb.churchsuite.com/events/nkydqmrm  

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fallsaintseb.churchsuite.com%2Fevents%2Fnkydqmrm&data=05%7C02%7Coffice%40sjm.academy%7Cf7fb41e9331d4018445108dcf2b6d87a%7C93517d92c117455fbacf60446451c29d%7C0%7C0%7C638652114339002020%7CUnknown%





